
 
 
 ADDENDUM TO THE REQUEST FOR QUOTE 
 
  for the  
 
 South Franklin Street  
 Water Improvements 
 

RFQ No. E10-229 
 
 
ADDENDUM NO.:  ONE CURRENT QUOTE DUE DATE: 
  March 23, 2010 
  2:00 p.m. Local Time 
PREVIOUS ADDENDA: NONE 
 
 
ISSUED BY: City and Borough of Juneau  
 ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT  
 155 South Seward Street   
 Juneau, Alaska 99801 
 
 
DATE ADDENDUM ISSUED: March 19, 2010 
 
The following items of the contract are modified as herein indicated.  All other items remain the same.  
This is a faxed addendum. A confirming copy will not be mailed to you. If this fax is incomplete, please 
call (907) 586-0490, and we will re-send it.  This addendum has been issued and is posted online.  
Please refer to the CBJ Engineering Contracts Division webpage at:  
http://www.juneau.org/engineering_ftp/contracts/Contracts.php   
 
 
Item No. 1 Add the State of Alaska, Department of Transportation and Public Facilities Utility 

Permit (Major), Permit No. 3-296011-10-16.  (16 pages total).  This Permit is available 
online at the website listed above.   

 
Item No. 2 Delete Drawing C-2, Existing Site Plan, in its entirety and replace with Drawing C-2 

labeled Addendum No. 1.  This Drawing is available online at the website listed 
above.   

 
Item No. 3 Delete Drawing C-3, New Piping Plan, in its entirety and replace with Drawing C-3 

labeled Addendum No. 1.  This Drawing is available online at the website listed 
above.   

 
 

 
By:   

Jennifer Mannix, Contract Administrator 
 

Date:   3-19-10  
 

Total number of pages contained within this Addendum:  1  
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